
Order your Poinsettias for Christmas!

 Our Sanctuary will be decorated with Poinsettias on Sunday, December 17thth. If you
would like to help with our holiday beautification, please indicate on the form below.

Return the form to the office with your  check or cash by December 14th.

I would like to give             poinsettias at $9.00 each.*
 

           In memory of                                                                             

           In honor of                                                                                  

            In celebration of the season! 

My name                                                                                                  

My phone and/or e-mail contact
 

_____________________________________________ 

My post-Christmas distribution preference: 

Leave _____ plants for a person who is ill or shut-in
 

Pick up _____ plants after the Christmas Eve service

 
* Recognition will be in the Sunday Bulletin 


